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South Korean Delegation to Visit Fresno County Public Library 

A delegation from the Gyeongsangnamdo Office of Education from the 
Gyeongsangnamdo province of South Korea will be in Fresno on Monday, December 
12, 2016 to visit the Fresno County Public Library (FCPL).  The eleven person 
delegation consists of members of the Gyeongnam Ministry of Education and one 
person from the Global Policy Institute.   
 
The purpose for the visit is to gain a better insight into the educational programs that the 
library have for elementary school-age students and to also see how FCPL serves the 
community as a whole.  The visit will start at 11:00 AM at FCPL’s newest library, the 
Betty Rodriguez Regional Library on 3040 N. Cedar Ave. 
 
“We are honored to host the delegation of guests from the Office of Education in 
Gyeongsangnamdo, and hope to continue fostering relations with our friends from 
South Korea,” states County Librarian, Laurel Prysiazny. 
 
For more information about other Library programs, services, and specific branch hours, 
please go to www.fresnolibrary.org or call the Library at (559) 600 – READ (7323). 
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